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Online registration for Summer Fun program begins May 16 
 

LĪHU‘E – The Department of Parks and Recreation announces that registration for the county’s 

Summer Fun will begin on May 16 at 8 a.m. is on the county’s website, https://recreation.kauai.gov. 

Due to a recent software upgrade, we encourage everyone to create a household account or 

update their current account before May 16 by visiting the website above. Anyone needing assistance 

accessing their account online may contact the neighborhood center in their community. For a list of 

numbers and emails for neighborhood centers, please visit 

https://www.kauai.gov/Government/Departments-Agencies/Parks-Recreation/Neighborhood-Centers.  

The Summer Fun program runs from June 13 to July 22, on weekdays, from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 

p.m., and is open to children 5 to 11 years old. In observance of the Independence Day holiday, there 

will be no summer fun program on Monday, July 4.  

Program sites include the Kīlauea, Kapa‘a, Līhu‘e, Kalāheo, Hanapēpē, Waimea, and Kekaha 

neighborhood centers, as well as the Anahola Clubhouse.  

The cost of enrollment is $75 per child and includes lunch. 

All major credit cards will be accepted for payment, including American Express, Master Card, 

VISA, and Discover. In addition, debit and pre-paid credit cards will be accepted. 

Enrollment is limited and will be handled on a first-come, first-served basis. 

https://recreation.kauai.gov/
https://www.kauai.gov/Government/Departments-Agencies/Parks-Recreation/Neighborhood-Centers


If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, contact Melanie 

Okamoto at 241-4462 and mokamoto@kauai.gov as soon as possible. Requests made as early as 

possible will allow adequate time to fulfill your request. Upon request, this notice is available in 

alternate formats such as large print, Braille, or electronic copy. 

For more information about the Summer Fun program, please contact Cindy Duterte at 

cduterte@kauai.gov or 241-4467.  
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